Forest Terrace Condominium Association Meeting

July 12, 2004

Location:

838 Forest Street

Present:
Trent Brotherton, Lisa Herman, Marney Modders, 

Annie Robertson, Victor Robertson, Bernie Decker 

Reports:

Marney’s Break-in
Marney gave the group an update on her garage break-in. The Denver Police suggested a round lock that is very difficult to cut with bolt cutters. The lock is available at Home Depot. Marney also said she will be out of town beginning this Saturday. She will call a number given to her and ask for extra police patrols in the area during her vacation. 




Bernie’s Water Damage

Trent explained that an insurance representative was out to inspect the water damage from a leaking pipe in Bernie’s unit. The insurance agency declined to cover the damage for a few reasons, namely because they felt the damage had occurred over a period of time longer than 14 days. Trent volunteered to obtain a full copy of the HOA insurance policy  so we could read the policy before filing a claim. 

Financial Statements

Trent passed around copies of the latest financial statements.

New Business:

Landscaping Improvement Project
Bernie presented a proposal to install a flagstone patio outside 846 ½ .  The proposal includes removal of the bushes on the north side of the property. The flagstone patio will be 10’ x  24’ in the area adjacent to Bernie’s unit. The plan also called for a wood fence enclosure at the west and east ends. The group reviewed the plan and drawing. Overall, comments were very positive because the project would improve the area on the north side of the property. A few owners were concerned that the semi-enclosure would make it difficult for people to move large items down the north side of the complex. Bernie said he would modify the proposal, especially the enclosures, and submit a new drawing to Trent in the next day or so. Trent will distribute the plan to all owners. A meeting will be scheduled to vote on the proposal.

Community BBQ

The group discussed a community BBQ for all owners, their family and friends. Mark your calendars for Saturday, August 28. We discussed food options and agreed that all owners who would like to participate will be asked to “throw” in some money for things such as burgers, hot dogs, buns, etc. A tentative start time of 3 p.m was set. Lisa and Anne agreed to work on invitations. More information to follow.   

Submitted by:

Lisa Herman, Secretary

